
PP/Year 4 Excursion to Scitech 
 

I, _______________________________________, give permission for my child /children to travel by bus to attend 
Scitech in Perth on Thursday the 6th of September 2018. In case of emergency, I give the school permission for my 
child/ children to travel by ambulance and/ or car to seek medical assistance. 
 
Child/ren Attending: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed: ________________________________                 Contact number: _________________________ 

☐  I am interested in being a parent helper during the excursion. 

 

_______________________________________________________ 
                                                  Parent Name 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
15th August, 2018  
  
Dear Parents, 
 
On Thursday 6th September, 2018 the Pre-Primary and Year 4 classes will be going on an excursion to 
Scitech in Perth. 
 
We will be departing school by bus at approximately 8:30am and will return by 3:00pm.   
 
The focus of our excursion is to improve students’ understanding of science concepts of ‘playing with 
light’. We have a planned programme of events for both classes. 
 
All students will wear their sport uniform (yellow shirt) and will be required to bring their hats, 
recess and lunch along with a drink bottle.  There will not be any opportunity to spend money so 
students do not need to bring any. 
 
Both classes will require some parent help but we respectfully ask that only designated parent 
helpers attend. This is a wonderful opportunity for students in both classes to have some 
independence and to work with their school buddy class. 
 
If you are interested in being a parent helper on the excursion please indicate below. As we have a 
limited number of places, parents will be randomly drawn from those interested. We also ask that 
parent helper find their way to and from Scitech as there are limited spaces on the bus. 
 
Please sign the permission slip below and return to school by Tuesday 27th August.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Brigitte Gaillard and Miss Bethany Tucker 
Pre-Primary and Year 4 Teachers  
   _________________________________________________________________________________ 
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